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6th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 27th May the school will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We will be having a 
whole school parade with each class focussing on a different decade of her reign. 
 
You are invited to join the celebrations on this day. The parade will start at 10:45am and last for 
about an hour. It will take place on the school field so you may sit around the edge of the athletics 
track. You will be welcome on the school site from 10:30am. 
 
The parade will be followed by a family and friends picnic.   You are invited to stay and enjoy a 
picnic with your children – please remember no nuts.  An alternative, for the children only, is a grab 
and go lunch which will consist of fish fingers and chips or a vegetarian alternative.  For those 
children who have the Allergy Aware Menu or their own special menu, they will need to choose 
from their normal options for that day.  If your child normally has a packed lunch but on this 
occasion would like the school lunch, the cost is £2.30 and can be paid via ParentPay in the normal 
way. Please indicate on the below form your child’s choice of lunch. 
  
The picnic will end at 1pm where the children will then go back to class to do the afternoon register.  
 
You will then have the option to take your children home to continue the celebrations from 1:15pm 
(1:10pm for Reception). Children will be dismissed from their usual places. Please indicate on the 
form below if you would like to take your child home at 1:10/1:15pm or to collect at their usual time. 
 
There will also be some refreshments for sale such as tea, coffees and cakes to raise money for 
the school. Please see the weekly newsletter over the next couple of weeks for information about 
how and when to donate items for this.  
 
Your class teacher will also let you know what your child needs in terms of costumes for the day.  
We also invite you to wear the traditional dress of your country of heritage, either in the 
commonwealth or not, to celebrate the global impact of the queen. Or you may like to dress up in 
red, white and blue if you prefer. 
 
Please complete the attached form as appropriate and return to the school office by next Friday 
(13th May).  We hope you are able to celebrate with us on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Patrick Foley 
Head Teacher 

 



 

 

JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS, FRIDAY 27th MAY 2022 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY 13TH MAY.  THANK 

YOU. 

 

To help with predicting numbers, please indicate as appropriate: 

 

       My child will be having the grab and go lunch and would like: 

Fish Fingers and Chips  OR  Vegetarian Alternative* please indicate which 

OR 

       My child will be having a packed lunch/picnic 

 

I will be collecting my child at: 

 

      1:15pm (1.10pm for Reception only)* 

      3:15pm* 

*Please indicate as appropriate 

 

Name of Child……………………………………………Class………………………….. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………Date…………………………… 

 

 

 

 

 


